
SENIOR SUNDAY - MAY 20th 

 

TO:  Parents of the Class of 2018 

FROM: Ms. Janet Weygand, Advisor 

DATE: 4/18/2018 

RE: SENIOR SUNDAY 
 

The Senior Class—the Class of 2018—would like to invite parents, relatives, friends, and staff to Senior 

Sunday.  It will be held on Sunday, May 20th at 3:00 pm in the high school gym.  Attire is tastefully casual. 
 

Senior Sunday is a celebration of the class.  It is a time to reflect and embrace the accomplishments, 

friendships, and memories of the Class of 2018.  The theme for Senior Sunday is “OH THE PLACES YOU’VE 

BEEN…THE PLACES YOU’LL GO”. The ceremony will be planned and presented by the class.  Students will 

read original essays and poems, perform musical numbers, display senior artwork, woodworking projects, and 

share their “SPECIAL UNIQUENESS AND INDIVIDUALITY.” There will be a video presentation made by 

the Senior Class with all the seniors included. A punch and cookie reception will follow the presentations. 
 

I am asking each senior (or better yet their mothers) to put together a collage of pictures and/or 

mementoes about themselves, friends, family, and/or community that will be a glimpse into who they are and 

what they have or will become. Please have your child bring in the collage on or before Friday,  May 18th or on 

Saturday morning on May 19h (we will be decorating for Senior Sunday), or on Sunday, May 20th (before 

Senior Sunday begins).   These collages will be on display at Senior Sunday, along with other pictures from 

their years at Whiteford like Whiteford Rec Baseball and basketball, 5th grade camp, float building, 

Homecoming dances, Prom, band and choir trips, the Wax Museum, and the trip to Lansing. The composite 

pictures from K to 12th grade will be on display also.   
 

So plan to come to Senior Sunday and reminisce with the Class of 2018 over the last 13 or so years at 

Whiteford Agricultural Schools.  Also the Graduation Party List form will be at Senior Sunday.  If you would 

like to add it to the list, please do.  I will be typing out the list in chronological order and giving it to the 

seniors on their last day of school.  Extras will be available in the office after graduation. Graduation lawn 

signs will be available for purchase ($10) as well. 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS: 

If you have any group pictures of the Class of 2018 from sporting events, school 

events, or any other group activities and you would like to share them, please have 

your child bring them in.  All I ask is that you put your name on the back of the 

pictures so they can be returned to you.  The class will put them on posters (using 

rubber cement so no pictures will be harmed) to share them with all who come to 

Senior Sunday. 


